
From: Brian Bower - Coles Co State's Atty's Office [mailto:BBower@co.coles.il.us]  
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 3:42 PM 
To: Kirk Allen 
Subject: RE: Criminal Complaint - Coles County 
 
Mr. Allen 
                It is my opinion that the appropriate investigatory body would be the Illinois State Police.  They 
would then submit the report to my office, or in certain circumstances to the Attorney General’s Office, 
for review and prosecution if appropriate.  If I can be of assistance in connecting with the State Police 
please give me a call. 
                                                Brian Bower  
                                                217 348-0561 
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